

May 13th 2024

The Managing Director Provo Water Company Providenciales

Att:

Mrs. Sherry Bell-Parker,

Water Quality Manager and Health and Safety Coordinator

Dear Provo Water Team,

RE: Decade of ISO/IEC 17025 International Accreditation with ANAB Congratulatory Message

I congratulate the Provo Water Company on the tenth year of ANAB ISO/IEC 17025 International Accreditation. This significant milestone serves as a testament to your team's dedication and expertise and positively reflects our nation's commitment to delivering and maintaining exceptional services.

I commend you for being the sole entity within the Turks and Caicos Islands to attain this accreditation and one of only three laboratories in the Caribbean to achieve this standard. Your accomplishment demonstrates your unwavering commitment to upholding the highest international standards and contributes to advancing quality assurance in the Turks and Caicos Islands.

Thank you for your ongoing efforts, and I wish you continued success and growth in the years ahead

Yours sincerely,

Hon. Charles Washington Misick

Premier of the Turks and Caicos Islands.